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June 18, 1980

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Co=nission
Director of Reactor Construction

Inspection, 0.I.E.
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: Perry Nuclear Power Plant
Docket Nos. 50 440; 50-441
Construction Permits Nos. CPPR-148;

CPFR-149
IE Bulletin No. 80-09

Gentlemen:

The following information is supplied in response to IE Eulletin No. 80-09
which addresses Hydramotor Actuator deficiencies.*

A survey of the vendors supplying valve actuators to the Perry Nuclear
Power Plant indicated that only Powers Regulator Co. is supplying ITT*

General Controls Model NH-90 Series Hydremotor Actuators. No Model AH-90
are being supplied to Perry.

ITT-GC has confirmed that the Powers Regulator Co. purchase order for Perry
is not affected by the deficiencies noted in the IE Bulletin. Furthermore,
ITT-GC has supplied Powers Regulator Co. with updated test data which shows
ample spring force for the Perry damper operators.

If you require additional information, please let me know.

Very tru3y yours,
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Dalwyn h. Davidson
Vice President
System Engineering and Construction
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, cc: Mr. James G. Keppler, Director h
Region III Office of Inspection

and Enforcement $
799 Roosevelt Road /
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137 ;/O

U. S. Nuclear 'egulatory Commission
c/o Document Management Branch
Washington, D.C. 20555
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